
Music Class with
Mr. Mills and Ms. Eubanks

Important Dates:

What we are learning this Month:
For Hispanic Heritage Month, students in grades 4th and

5th will be drawing either the national bird, national flower,

or national fruit from a Spanish speaking country of their

choice. 3rd grade will be using rulers, scissors, and glue to

create paper flags. 1st and 2nd grade are currently making

paper pinatas, and they will continue to work on types of

lines, shapes and patterns throughout their next art projects.

Prek and Kindergarten are learning different ways to make

shapes such as tracing with stencils. 

Ways families can support learning from home:
Since we are learning about national symbols of other

countries, it might be fun to teach your child about the

national symbols of their own country. 

We also will be having an after school art club for 4th and

5th grade so be on the lookout for more information.

PE with
Mr. Stewart and Mr. West 

What We Are Learning this Month:
In October we will learn about STRATEGIES &

TACTICS in sports like offense and defense. We

will discuss physical activity knowledge and

identify the heart as a muscle that gets

stronger with physical activity. 

Ways families can support learning from home:

On their own time, students can practice jumping

jacks, squats, body rotations and more by following

along with the linked video.
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Art Class with
 Ms.O

What We are learning this Month:
Mr. Mills has been teaching the students how to
read and write music notation. They have been
clapping rhythms and soon they will be using

handheld percussion instruments!
Eubanks: We are having a great start to the

beginning of the school year. Classes are beginning
to memorize our GNS song. Congratulations to Ms.
Totten’s 4th-grade class for being the first to

learn the entire GNS song. My primary classes are
understanding the concept of steady beat and will

be able to move onto rhythm soon!

Ways families can support learning from home:
Parents can support learning at home by exposing
their children to music and asking them to clap or

tap to the beat. 

Hispanic Heritage Month
 September 15th - October 15th

Monday October 7th
 Parent teacher conferences

Friday October 18th
 No School for students

Friday October 25th
Start of after school art club

Sign up and more details soon to come

 

DiY Recycled

Pinata

7 Minute Warm Up
Exercise

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DiVL7QA9Vb8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DiVL7QA9Vb8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ICiSFtr8Kdw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ICiSFtr8Kdw

